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Wetlands Official’s Report: IWWC Regular Meeting July 11, 2023 

No Wetlands Impact 

6/21 Owner/Applicant: Samuel Andriessen 

Address: 205 Sandy Hollow Rd. 

Installation of pre-built storage shed with no foundation. 

   

 

Permit IWWC#23-4SITE 

6/30-Owner/Applicant: B&R Holding Company LLC 

Address: 1358 Baldwin Hill Rd. 

Members of the commission did a site walk with Peter Gardner to see the extent of the blasting 

and stone crushing operation. The members attending were Justin Debrodt and Beth Ribe. Also 

attending were myself and property owner Chris Mcglaughlin and co-owner of Lombardi 

Construction Al Bove. 

There was no evidence of any previous erosion at the site and an earth berm has been 

constructed around the stream. Currently, the blasting being done is a considerable distance 

from the stream but plans for future blasting calls for coming within 50’ of the wetland. The 

entire operation will encompass approximately 3 years. So far, there seems to be no impact on 

the wetland area and the operators seem to be responsive to any erosion control measures. 

 

Permit IWWC#23-6URA   

 Owner/Applicant: Christopher Gush 

 Address: 50 Town Farm Rd. 

 Construct duplex building. 

  

Len Johnson         

Ledyard IWWC Official 


